
Miss Thalia Topalian 
35-21 79th Street 
Jackson Heighte~ New York 11372 

Dear Miss Topalian: 

June 10, 197 4 

We have gratefully received the contributions to st. Vartan Cathedral 
ln memory of your beloved late aunt, Minni Pap. It was very thoughtful 
of you for remembering our Cathedral at this time. 

Please be informed that we have already acknowledged th contribu­
tions that were ~ent to us by you. Unfortunately, we do not have the 
address of • and Mrs. R. Harabedian. Please find enclosed their 
receipt hoping bat some how you Will be able to forward it to them. 

We pray for the departed soul of your aunt. May God rest her soul 
in peace. 

Enclosure 

MK:vb 

Prayerfully yours, 

Rev. Fr. :Mampre Kouzouian 
canon sacrist 


